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November 17, 2023 
 

To:  All abutters per the attached list and residents:  
 
Cc:  Highway Superintendent and Planning Board 
 
Please be advised that there will be a Pole Hearing on Monday, December 4 at 4:45 p.m. 
The meeting will be held at the Davenport Town Office Building, 422 Main Road. 

 

DETAILS: 

Petition for Pole Locations from Verizon New England, Inc. and NSTAR Electric 
Company dba Eversource 
 
Damon Pond Road:   Set one (1) new JO (jointly owned) mid-span pole numbered T.69 
1/2/E.42M on the northwest side of Damon Pond Road at a point approximately two 
hundred fourteen (214) feet northeasterly from the centerline of Farmhouse Road.  
 
Reason:  This request is made to support the existing pole line; and to provide for the 
distribution of intelligence and telecommunications and the transmission of high and low 
voltage electric current.  
 
See attached for more details. 
 
For additional information you may call Mr. Albert Bessette, Jr., Right of Way Manager  at 
413-787- 0310.    
 

Abutters/residents list: 

Lake Damon Corp, Attn: Clerk, PO Box 211, Chesterfield, MA 01012-0211; Thomas Lemire, PO Box 41, 
Chesterfield, MA 01012; Stephanie Barker, PO Box 42, Chesterfield, MA 01012;  NSTAR Electric dba Eversource, 
Albert Bessette, Jr, Verizon, New England, Inc. 


